

Celebrating Five Decades of International Exchange

August 21, 2012

Parents of Brooke Hassig

Dear Parents of Brooke Hassig:

Brooke is invited to become a member of the People to People Student Ambassador Program from the Macomb/St. Clair area traveling to Spain, France, and Italy in the summer of 2013. Brooke was recommended for this educational travel experience by a teacher who recognized your child's leadership potential.

Brooke can benefit from traveling internationally while earning high school or university credit. Student Ambassadors represent their community in Spain, France, and Italy, experience new cultures and make lifelong friends. Brooke can experience personal growth in the following areas:

- Confidence and leadership—Rappel down a castle wall with help from experienced guides. Make a
  positive difference for local communities.
- Cultural understanding—Marvel at Michelangelo's Sistine Chapel, cook pizza with Tuscan chefs, and see how bulls are raised and trained for Spanish bullfighting.
- World awareness—Stroll the ancient ruins of the Roman Forum and Colosseum, board a ferry to discover coastal villages along the rugged Italian Riviera, and play a friendly game of volleyball with Spanish students.
- Friendships and memories—Experience European life during a home stay, dance the flamenco, and explore the biggest Gothic castle in Europe.

Attend your local information meeting in late September to meet students who traveled last summer and have your questions answered by local educators involved in the program. To reserve your spot at the meeting, go to your personal website at www.ptprsvp.com/BrookeHassig2 before September 13. While online, you will learn more about our program leaders, read testimonials from alumni and their families, and see detailed program itineraries. We look forward to seeing you at the meeting!

Sincerely,

Christopher Osborne

Program Admissions Advisor

Personal Invitation Number (PIN): 201961935



